OKLAHOMA GIRLS BASKETBALL COACHES ASSOC
CHERIE MYERS - EXEC. SEC.
P.O. BOX 55
KINGFISHER, OK 73750
405-664-1640
hmyers@pldi.net
Website: ogbca.org

CONGRATULATIONS:

We would like to congratulate you on this outstanding honor and
achievement in your coaching career. Our association appreciates the
time and energy you have contributed in order to make our sport the
great game that it is. We would like to honor you at the Allstate
Luncheon on June 4, 2016, at 11:00a.m. in Norman, OK. All of the
details and agenda will be posted on the website. ogbca.org

Your meal will be provided free along with any guests that you would like
to bring. The Alistate Games will follow the Luncheon starting at
1:00p.m. with introductions of players. These will be held at
Westmoore High School. If you would like to come to Norman on June
3, the association will provide you with a room at a local motel. Please
contact Cherie Myers 405-664-1640 or hmyers@pldi.net to arrange
this room.

Again I would like to congratulate you on this achievement. If you have
any questions that I can help you with, please give me a call.

Thank you,
Cherie Myers
Exec. Sec.

PLEASE MAIL, TEXT, OR EMAIL ME THE FOLLOWING
INFORMATION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

RING SIZE AND SHIRT SIZE FOR ALL-STATE COACHES.
RING SIZE FOR C.K. HEATLY AWARD WINNER.



